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From: Anchor Packaging

2211 N. 12" Ave.
Paragould, AR 72450
(870) 236-2262 Fax: (870) 236-4143

Subject: FDA Compliance for Recycled Polyethylene
Terephthalate (RPET) & Polyethylene Terephthalate (PETE)

Date: January 7, 2021

This letter is in response to your request for information regarding
FDA compliance status of Recycled Polyethylene Terephthalate and
Polyethylene Terephthalate. RPET and PETE is sanctioned under
section 177.1630,174.5, and 175.300 Title 21, Code of Federal
Regulations, under Conditions D-G, in Table 2, as it relatesto
plastics materials and articles intended to come into contact with
foodstuffs.

Anchor Packagingis a processor of RPET and PETE and induces no
changes that would affect compliance with the indicated regulations.
Anchor relies on good faith with its suppliers and guarantees
compliance of the products as described above up to the time the
products are shipped. Thereafter,itis the responsibility of the
customer to assure that all applicable conditions and specifications
outlined under the above-mentioned regulatory categories are
maintained.

If you require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact us.

QOBarry Dowless

Sherry Dowless

Product Safety Supervisor
Anchor Packaging, Inc.
870-212-2038



